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5th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for your support last Friday morning for our McMillan coffee morning. We are 
pleased to say that we managed to raise £145.00.  I'm sure you'll agree the money is going 
to a vital cause.  
 
We have had a busy 2 weeks in school since our last newsletter. Key Stage One and Two 
enjoyed NSPCC workshops, which highlighted the importance to all children about staying 
safe and speaking out. The whole school also enjoyed celebrating European Day 
of Languages. All classes enjoyed exploring different languages together. Take a look on 
class pages to find out more about what each class got up to.  

Thank you to all of the new Nursery and Reception families who attended the Tapestry 
Briefing this week. We will be sending the 'sign up' letters home next week. Please send 
these back into school as soon as possible and we will get your account up and running. If 
you couldn't make the briefing or require more information please speak to a member of the 
Early Years team.  
 
As we have started the academic year our lovely ‘Nit’ friends have also returned. Please be 
‘Nit aware’. Regularly check your child/children’s hair and if you ever spot anything please 
treat their hair straight away. This will help reduce contamination in school. Nit treatment can 
be obtained at your local pharmacy.  
 
You may have noticed that Miss Berry is expecting a baby. Miss Berry will be in working in 
school until mid November when she then plans to commence her maternity leave until the 
Easter 2019. Mrs Fairhurst, will be covering Miss Berry's class over after October half term 
until Easter. Miss Moran will be covering Miss Berry's leadership roles within school, leading 
Early Years and Key Stage One.  
 
Thank you to everyone today for your kind donations to Salford Food Bank and CAFOD. The 
children looked great in their 'bright' clothes. We had great support as always. 
 
Say cheese! Oh yes it is that time of year again. Next Thursday 11th October is our annual 
visit from the school photographer to take individual and sibling school photographs. As 
always you're more than welcome to visit the school hall from 8.15am to have a family 
photograph with a younger sibling that doesn't yet attend our school.  
 
Christmas card designs have been sent home this week. If you'd like to order your child's 
design please complete the form as directed and send it back into school by Monday 8th 
October. The exact money should be included and make sure you've clearly completed the 

form. We send these to an external company therefore the information needs to be clear.  
 
As we approach the end of this half term our class celebrations will begin. Please check on 
our website for the dates of these if you're unsure or speak to your child's class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 


